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Weekly Report Ending 06/30/2019 

 

 

Milton Rescue Department 

The last week of FY’19 brought 24 calls for ambulance service resulting in 21 transports. 

Halfway through the calendar year Rescue has responded to 468 calls for service and 

resulting in a transport rate of approximately 60 percent. Based on end of year transport 

trends and changes in weather we anticipate responding to more than 1,000 calls by the 

New Year. 

 

Ambulance 2 has returned from the shop after undergoing an $11,000 turbo system and 

exhaust repair. Following its return Ambulance 1 was sent to the shop for a quick repair 

on the patient compart air conditioning system. 

 

Over the weekend Joe Gannon, Advanced EMT, taught a group of residents CPR and 

AED skills in the fire department training room. Public classes are taught twice per 

quarter and individuals can register through the recreation department. More information 

on public CPR classes is available at www.miltonvt.gov/cpr. 

 

 

 

Milton Fire Department 

For the week ending 06/30/2019 the fire service has responded to 7 calls for service and 

have responded to 135 calls for service during 2019. Last week’s responses included 

multiple fire alarms in the industrial park and two responses to the interstate for vehicle 

problems.  

 

On 06/28/2019 the fire, rescue, and police departments responded to a motorcycle crash 

at the intersection of Middle Road and Railroad. The scene was cleaned up and no 

injuries or patient transports were reported. 

 

With the Independence Day holiday fast approaching residents and visitors are reminded 

that fireworks are prohibited in the Town of Milton. Please contact the fire station if you 

have any questions. 

 

On Tuesday, June 25th, more than 40 people stopped by the fire station to give blood, 

resulting in 32 units, exceeding the drive’s goal. Please keep a look out for the next drive 

located at the fire station which will be scheduled for a Monday in October. 


